
T​ogether ​E​mpowering ​A​l-​A​non/​A​lateen ​M​embers 
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Area 9 – North Florida 
2016 Fall Assembly 

 
Chair/Co-Chair   Tina M.   //   Kimberly P. (D-7) 
Treasurer   Lisa M. (D-7) 
Registration   Kathy R. (D-7) 
 
 

What is a TEAM Event?  
  

*​ ​TEAM Events are an opportunity for Al-Anon and Alateen members to 
learn more about service and the Al-Anon program. 
* Team Events are designed to energize members’ spiritual quest, 
activate members’ creativity, and expand members’ understanding of our 
worldwide fellowship! 
 

 
What is the TEAM Host Committee doing? 

 
We have held monthly planning/brainstorming meetings.  It’s been an exciting 
process and challenging process so far.  We’ve added a treasurer, Lisa M. and 
in the registration position we have Kathy R. 
 
The process is almost finished for opening a bank account and we are working 
on getting the “SQUARE” for ease of registration.  AND we will have a 
registration table at the 2016 Fall Assembly.  
 
We are still in need for someone to help us put together a TEAM Event web 
page that can be posted on our Area website.  This way all our information can 
be viewed by our computer savvy members.  
 
We will start having committee meetings in November with the WSO staff 
involved in the TEAM Event, Area Chairperson, our Delegate, the District 
Representative and AISL from District 7, and the Chair/Co-Chair.  WOW, should 
be exciting.  
 
As we gather more information and make further progress we will update you 
at the next AWSC meeting in the spring.  



 
Please find the current flyer for the event on the AFGArea9.org website at  
 
http://www.afgarea9.org/uploads/4/3/4/9/43490087/teamflyer2.pdf  
 
and distribute to your North Florida – Area 9 Group Representatives. 
 
And just to explain the timeline of the event:  
 
The TEAM Event will be held immediately after the Spring Assembly in 2017 – 
May 6-7, 2017.  The Assembly will be shortened and the TEAM Event starts on 
Saturday at 3pm and lasts until Sunday at 12noon.  
 
 
Many blessings, 
 
 
Tina and Kimberly 
Chair/Co-Chair 
 
 
 
 


